September 5th 2019
Editor-in-Chief
Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society (JSCS)
and,

Sub-editor JSCS-Polymers: 

Professor Jasna Đonlagić
Dear Professor Jasna Đonlagić,

Re: Re-submission of a revised research manuscript following peer-review for consideration of publication in the Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society
A revised manuscript, following corrections after peer-review, with the title “Porous Amphiphilic Biogel from Facile Chemo-Biosynthetic Route” is re-submitted online to the journal for publication consideration. The manuscript is submitted as a full-length research article;
2. Mandatory declaration 
All of the authors for the manuscript agreed to submit the work to the journal. All of the authors certified that the work has not been published or submitted or being submitted to another journal. The authors declare that the submission is the original work of the authors and it has never been submitted before to Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society. The authors also declare no conflict of interests. 
3. Suggestion for an abbreviated running title: “Radical grafting of mcl-PHA”.  

We look forward to hearing favorable news from you.
Thank you.

Yours truly,

M. Suffian M. Annuar, Ph.D
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